
 
 

RESPONSE TO PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE  2 NOVEMBER2022 
 
Public Question Time 
 

Question from Chris Zeiher: 

With regard to the Eastern Road Reserve North Off Leash Dog Park. How much money has 
been spent in total on Eastern Road Reserve since its establishment of a dog park including 
maintenance and other costs? 

Response:  

There has been approximately $335,000 spent on the park since it was transferred to a dog 
park in 2013. (This includes maintenance).  

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


